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Spring D-I-S-C-O (Years 5 & 6) - £3 

Tuesday 29th March 2022 

6pm – 7.30pm 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We’re delighted to announce there will be a Spring Disco for Years 5 and 6 on Tuesday 29th March 2022 6pm – 

7.30pm at HMS. If your child would like to attend, please complete the consent form below. Your child should bring 

the form along with payment of £3 to the office by Friday 25th March. There will be a tuck shop selling sweets, treats 

and canned drinks, so you may wish to send your child with a small amount of spending money. Tap water and 

squash will be supplied free of charge. 

• ALL children must be collected at the end of the disco from the HMS Fellside building entrance (to the left of 

the Hydro Building) by an adult who is named on the reply form. 

• Please notify school of any changes to the adult collecting. 

• On arrival, children will be signed into the disco by staff and are able to come to the entrance without an 

adult if needed (e.g. dropped off at the car park). 

• ALL children will be signed out of the event by a member of HMS staff.  

In the event of an emergency during the event, we need to be able to contact home quickly. Please supply the name 

and contact number of an adult who can be contacted on the evening of the disco. 

We won’t issue paper tickets for this event so once your child has submitted their form, they have a place! We’re 

sure we have capacity for everyone who would like to attend however if we do reach the limit on numbers, we will 

contact you and tickets will be given on a first come first served basis. 

As always, we thank you for your support and look forward to another enjoyable evening. 

HMS PTA 

hmsptachair@gmail.com 

 

 

HMS Spring Disco – Tuesday 29th March, 6 pm – 7.30 pm 

Please complete this form and ask your child to return it along with payment of £3 to their form teacher by Friday 

25th March. 

PUPIL NAME: _______________________________________________________ CLASS: ________________ 

Adults who can collect my child: ____________________________________________________________________ 

I enclose £3 cash/cheque* (*payable to 'Hexham Middle School PTA') 

I give permission for my child to attend (Note - ALL children must be collected from HMS entrance by an adult) 

Parent/Carer Signature: ______________________________________________ Date: __________________ 

Emergency contact 

Print Name ______________________________________ Relationship to pupil: _________________________ 

Telephone Number: _______________________________ 
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